
 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2021 
 
 
The Honorable Joseph V. Cuffari 
Inspector General 
Office of Inspector General 
Department of Homeland Security 
245 Murray Lane S.W., Building 410 
Washington, DC 20528-0305 
 
Dear Inspector General Cuffari: 
 
I write to request a copy of the final report of investigation your office recently completed on the 
May 2019 death of a Guatemalan juvenile in custody at the Weslaco Border Patrol Station in 
Weslaco, TX.  Please provide this report and brief Committee staff on the investigation’s 
findings no later than October 1, 2021.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bennie G. Thompson 
Chairman 
 
 
 


